
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pioneer Region Club Directors,  
 
This is to notify you of a new Ohio law that requires all players, coaches, and parents to review the 
information on the link below if your team is playing in Ohio.  Please read the Sudden Cardiac Arrest 
Law page and sign the appropriate documents.  You do not need to mail the forms, but please ensure 
your coaches have the documents with them when playing in Ohio.  
 
Sudden Cardiac Arrest Law link 
 
Thank you. 
  
Pioneer Region 

 

https://www.ovr.org/safesport/cardiac_arrest.php

